
Ref 6347352 
 
Response 
 
I can confirm that London Borough of Barnet holds the information you requested. However, 
we consider that the following exceptions apply to some of the information requested.    
  
We consider that Regulation 6(1)(b) applies to the information requested because the information 
requested is already publicly available and easily accessible.  
 
  
 
Information regarding planning permission is available online at: 
 
https://publicaccess.barnet.gov.uk/online-
applications/search.do?action=simple&searchType=Application 
 
The address just needs to be typed in the field: 
 

 
 
If you would like to check to see whether the works were checked to ensure they 
meet building regulations this can also be seen online by clicking the search button 
on the webpage above and selecting Building Control. As compliance with building 
regulations can be authorised by private companies as well as the local authority this 
is not a public register.  
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